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available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our new Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Hair • Waxing • Nails
Mani • Pedi

Gift Certificates available
118 King St.

226-659-0699

Burford            
    NAILS & HAIR

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

Carpet • Vinyl • Tile
Laminate • Hardwood

Service Installation

63 King St.    519-449-2362
www.richscarpet.ca

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Rev. Peter Ciallella - pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com
medical emergency email - pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator - parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca
Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator - Churchvolunter@gmail.com

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager - blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Give thanks to the Lord forGive thanks to the Lord for

His many BlessingsHis many Blessings

On ThanksgivingOn Thanksgiving
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  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar 
Monday, October 14 

9:00 a.m. 
Armindo Lopes offered by the Fernandes Family 

Tuesday, October 15 
7:00 p.m. Mass 

Elysia Osztrovics offered by Cathy Hoogstraten 
Wednesday, October 16 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Deceased Knights of Columbus Members offered by 

Knights of Columbus 16418, Burford 
Thursday, October 17 

9:00 a.m. Mass 
Mass with Blessed Sacrament School  

Karl & Julia Hepp offered by Joan Hepp 
11:30 a.m. Mass 

Mass with St. Theresa School  
Friday, October 18 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Amanda MacDonald offered by the Ritter Family 

Saturday, October 19 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 p.m.  Mass 
Karl Hepp offered by St. Vincent De Paul, Burford 

Sunday, October 20 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 a.m.   Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 

 

Sanctuary Candle for the Intentions of Shauna and 
Michael requested by Pearl Szabo 

 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
September, 2019. ………………………$    1,135.00 
Weekend Contributions   …………….....$    1,985.00 

 

 
 

 PARISH NEWS 
 
Thanksgiving Day Mass: Monday, October 14 at 9:00 
a.m. 
Welcome Patti Field: We are happy to welcome our 
newest member to the pastoral team.  Patti has 
accepted the position of Hall Coordinator.  We wish 
Patti much success and we look forward to her work 
among us for years to come.   
Adult Faith Formation: If any adult is interested in 
becoming Catholic or any baptized Catholic would like 
to complete his/her initiation by receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, please contact Fr. Peter 
through the Parish Office.  Also, if any parishioner is 
interested in helping Fr. Peter with the program, please 
contact him. 
Important Dates for 2020: Parents please note that 
First Communion will be celebrated on Sunday, May 
3 (11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.) and Confirmation on 
Tuesday, April 21 at 7:00 p.m.  Letters will be made 
available for parents by next week. 
Scare the Hunger: Once again we will partner with 
Assumption College High School by donating non-
perishable food items.  Please drop them off at the 
back of the church for the month of October.  The 
school will collect them on October 30 and donate 
them to worthy charities in our area, like the St. 
Vincent de Paul. 
 Knights of Columbus Breakfast: Sunday, November 
3 after the 9:30 a.m. Mass.  Menu: Eggs, ham, 
pancakes, homefries, toast, jam, tea and coffee.  
Special 50/50 Draw.  Part of the proceeds will help 
with the Bursary Program for our young people.  Cost: 
$10 per adult and $5 for children under 10.   
Farmworkers’ Mass in Spanish: The last Mass for 
the season will be celebrated Sunday, October 27 at 
7:00 p.m.  We will have a supper after Mass hosted by 
the Columbus Club of Hamilton.  All are invited.  
Bienvenidos! 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.   

 
 

OCTOBER 13, 2019 
     

Parish Dinner & Dance 
Join us on Saturday, Nov 9, 2019 for another Parish 
Dinner and Dance.  For tickets, please see Jerry or Api 
Stager, or contact us at jerryapistager@gmail.com  
or 519-443- 4085. Come on out to have a great time.  
 
 

 
Liturgical Calendar 

Sunday, October 20 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

11:30 a.m. Mass 
Jose Americano offered by Maria Carvalho 

General Meeting: All are invited to attend following 
the Mass on Sunday, October 20 (with coffee and 
refreshments).  We will discuss the building and 
property assessment provided by the Diocese.  We 
would like your input as to how we will implement the 
necessary repairs and upgrades (including the chair 
lift) after our successful Capital Campaign.    
Scare the Hunger: Once again we will partner with 
Assumption College High School by donating non-
perishable food items.  Please drop them off at the 
back of the church for the month of October.  The 
school will collect them on October 30 and donate 
them to worthy charities in our area, like the St. 
Vincent de Paul.   
CWL Meeting: Tuesday, November 5 at 1:30 p.m. in 
the Hall. 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.  
Contributions …………………       $  415.50    
 

 
Wi Fi Password for the Parish Hall is: 

5194495131 
Please remember your parish in your will! 

 

 
GIVING THANKS TO THE LORD 

 
Dear Parishioners: 
The Thanksgiving holiday offers us an opportunity not 
only to gather with family and friends and indulge in a 
bountiful meal, but to offer thanks to the Lord.  The 
practice of giving thanks to the Lord is seen all 
throughout the Bible. In Genesis, there are stories of 
people showing their thanks by giving sacrifices to the 
Lord. Later, the Israelites expressed thanks by dancing, 
singing songs, and even feasting. 
In the New Testament, hundreds of verses mark the 
importance of giving thanks, and command us to do so. 
As natural-born sinners, we frequently become 
covetous. In remembering to give thanks our focus 
shifts from what we want, to what we have. We all 
have so much, and He was the provider. 
In that switch of focus comes understanding. When we 
begin to study what we have, and how it positively 
affects our lives, our eyes begin to see God’s work 
more frequently. We learn to recognize Him in the 
smallest of gestures, and His communication to us 
becomes clearer. By simply acknowledging His gifts, 
we can strengthen our relationship with Him, and build 
unyielding faith. 
Without giving thanks, we cannot come to have a deep 
understanding of our God. Worship and prayer become 
difficult when we are having trouble expressing 
gratitude. By recognizing His gifts, we can help others 
recognize Him too. 
Our job as Christians is to share His love with the 
world. Who would hear us if we couldn’t share with 
them why we are thankful for Him? When our hearts 
are filled with gratitude, we can better guide others to 
His kingdom. 
God’s love is such a beautiful thing. Let us not forget 
to send all of our thanks to Him this Thanksgiving 
holiday.   
Happy Thanksgiving! 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
 

ST. PIUS X C.W.L. AUTUMN BAZAAR 
We would like to extend an invitation to you to attend 
our Bazaar on Saturday, October 26th from 9:00 am 
until 2:00 pm in our Parish Hall. 
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